
The Canadian Public Health Association (CPHA) and its collaborators have developed
an an online course designed to support family physicians and other clinical care

providers to increase their comfort in discussing sexuality, substance use and sexually
transmitted and blood-borne infections (STBBI) and to create more welcoming and
inclusive service environments. We are seeking medicine, nursing and social work

students in Canada to complete the four-hour online course and participate in
evaluation surveys and a focus group. This study has been approved by a University

of Toronto Research Ethics Board (protocol # 00046315).   

If eligible, you will be invited to complete the online course 
(~4 hrs), a pre and post course survey (~20 min), and a three

month follow up survey (~10 min). Participants will be entered
in a draw to win one of four $100 VISA giftcards at each stage. 

You may be assigned to a control group, meaning that you will
be invited to complete all surveys before being provided access

to the course at the study conclusion (June 2025). 
Some participants will additionally be invited to participate in a

90-minute virtual focus group ($50 compensation). 
Participation is voluntary, confidential and will in no way

impact your academic standing.

CALLING MEDICINE, 
NURSING & SOCIAL WORK STUDENTS

Participate in online learning and a research study
Provide safer, more inclusive care for sexually 
transmitted and blood-borne infections (STBBI)

What to expect

Sign up: December to mid February 2025

Online course access : 
February 2025

Brandon Hey
bhey@cpha.ca

For questions contact

VISIT HTTPS://BIT.LY/49FTZ9C FOR
MORE INFORMATION AND TO SIGN UP

mailto:bhey@cpha.ca
https://bit.ly/49ftz9c

